
JOIN US TO TALK ABOUT 
YOUR RESEARCH, HEAR FROM 
OTHERS WHO MIGHT BE 
DOING SIMILAR WORK, AND 
PERHAPS STRIKE UP NEW 
COLLABORATIONS. 
  The Institute for Research on Digital Learning invites 
you to our Winter Chiller. Are you interested in or 
doing work on digital learning or digital cultures? 
Would you like to meet other researchers who are 
working on video games, online teaching and 
learning, and 21st-century digital cultures? If so, 
please drop by our Winter Chiller.

REFRESHMENTS WILL BE PROVIDED. 
EVERYONE IS WELCOME!

FEBRUARY 26, 2019
3:30PM -5:30PM

7TH FLOOR LOUNGE 
KANEFF TOWER

Please RSVP to Erin
irdl@yorku.ca

WINTER CHILLER
PRESENTED BY IRDL

Annual


